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MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Dylan Reingold, County Attorney 
 
DATE: April 28, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  Code Enforcement Board Vacancy  
  

 
 
On April 26, 2021, Stephen W. Boehning, submitted his resignation as the Engineer representative to the 
Code Enforcement Board.  His term expires in January 2022.  
 
Anyone interested in serving on the Code Enforcement Board, and meeting the requirements for the Engineer 
representative will need to submit an application and résumé to the Board of County Commissioners Office, 
County Administration Building A, 1801 27th Street, Vero Beach, FL 32960.  Application forms can be 
accessed online at www.ircgov.com/boards/committee_applications, or at the Board of County 
Commissioner’s Office. 
 
ATTACHMENT(S). 
 

• April 26, 2021 Email Resignation – Stephen W. Boehning 
 
 

https://www.ircgov.com/boards/

	MEMORANDUM
	ATTACHMENT(S).


